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ITEM:  VII.E. 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval to Relocate Perrinville Programs 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District direct 
the District’s administration to relocate current programs at the Perrinville Early 
Childhood Center to other facilities within the school district beginning with the 2015-
2016 school year.  Further, the Board of Education directs the administration to obtain 
designs and cost estimates for additional rooms to be erected at Jackson Early 
Childhood Center to house the preschool ASD program for the purpose of housing ASD 
and ECP programs in the same facility, and have the designs and cost estimates 
brought back to the Board for consideration. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
Moving the Perrinville programs is a cost saving measure for the school district. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The relocation of Perrinville programs will save the district an estimated $218,000 in the 
annual operating budget. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Randy A. Liepa, Ph.D. 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 
 
 
 


